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 Contact the  

ABA-FEED Team 

Mrs Sarah Tearne  

Team Leader 

S.Clarke.2@bham.ac.uk 

 

ABA-FEED 

Message from the Chief Investigator   

Dr Joanne Clarke 

Research Fellow 

J.L.Clarke@bham.ac.uk 

Postal Address 
 

Birmingham  
Clinical Trials Unit (BCTU) 

Institute of  
Applied Health Research 
Public Health Building 

University of Birmingham 
Edgbaston, Birmingham 

B15 2TT 

Phone 01214147878 

Dr Lucy Doos 

Senior Trial Manager 

L.doos@bham.ac.uk 

 

Mrs Aisha Khan 

Data Manager 

A.Khan.14@bham.ac.uk 

 

Professor Kate Jolly 
Chief Investigator 

C.B.Jolly@bham.ac.uk 

The university of Birmingham will have an extend-

ed Christmas closure from Monday 19th Decem-

ber 2022 till Monday 2nd January 2023. We will 

be back on Tuesday 3rd January 2023. During this 

period we will intermittently check the trial mail-

box to deal with urgent emails but bear with us if 

there is any delay in response to emails.  

 

ABA-FEED is sponsored  

by the   

University of Birmingham 

  

Please follow us for trial updates on Twitter: https://twitter.com/ABAFEED_TRIAL 

I want to thank you all for the hard work towards ABA Feed trial throughout 2022. 
Follow-up is getting better with improving questionnaire return rate. There are of 
course still lots to do, so please try to keep up the momentum through 2023.  We 
have recently received the great news that NIHR had approved the trial extension and 
the end of recruitment date will be end of September 2023. I wish you all a Merry 
Christmas and a very happy New Year, and I hope you all manage to get a quality time 
to enjoy with family and friends.  Kate Jolly 

 
BCTU Christmas Closure 

NEWS on ABA-FEED staffing 

Dr Lucy Doos has recently joined the ABA Feed as a senior trial manager.  

Important message from ABA Feed 
Please make sure to report to ABA Feed trial office immediately any pregnancy loss or 

infant death. 

A kindly reminder to inform that the participant’s name (unless between NHS  

to NHS email accounts) should not be shared by email due to data protection (GDPR).  

Please only add the participant trial number in your external communications.   

Please ensure any queries regarding the trial are directed to the trial inbox to ensure 

they can be picked up in a timely manner.  

aba-feed@trials.bham.ac.uk 

https://twitter.com/ABAFEED_TRIAL
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Trial Recruitment  

Please don’t hesitate 

to contact us if you 

need anything. 

 

ABA-FEED TRIAL 

INBOX 

aba-feed@trials.bham.ac.uk 

Participant Website 

www.aba-feed.org 

 

Website  

https://www.birmingham.ac.uk 

/aba-feed 

 

 

Twitter  

@ABAFEED_TRIAL  

ABA-FEED RECRUITMENT December 2022 

NEWS on ABA-FEED End of Recruitment Date 

 

We have received the great news as NIHR have approved the trial extension and the new 

date for end of recruitment is end of September 2023. We are happy to take more sites on 

board for ABA Feed. Please email the trial office if you know a site that is interested.  

Message to Sites and IFHs 
We have noticed that there are some incomplete IFH logs on REDCAP. We would appreciate 

it if sites make sure that the logs are completed by the IFHs. Please contact the trial unit if 

you have any issues completing these logs.  

 

A message to All 
From all of the ABA-FEED team, we THANK YOU so much for all of your support and com-

mitment to the trial so far.  

Since opening to recruitment in January 2022, we have now recruited 1200 participants 

from 15 sites of our opened sites.  We have trained over 150 existing peer supporters 

to become “Infant Feeding helpers” to deliver the intervention.   

Congratulations to Wolverhampton NHS Trust for being 
ABA Feed Top Recruiter of The Year 
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https://www.birmingham.ac.uk/research/activity/mds/trials/bctu/trials/renal/STOPACEi/index.aspx

